
Please vote no on the proposal that would include not allowing the use of older machinery deemed to 
be "less green" as some of it was designed to be rebuildable. reuse of quality products is often a more 
"green" approach through less wastage than that of the more disposable machines. Besides the 
environmental concern, the economics of though disposable equipment would have many needed 
companies and long term citizens of Oregon leave the state. A state which many love and would prefer 
to spend the rest of their lives living in. 
 


